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Comments: Two years ago I visited South Fork in bird migration season and found it beautiful. I didn't see any

need for more conveniences, although a rest room might be an exception--they are always needed. But there's

no need for a picnic area and therefore no need for a bear-proof trash bin. Many parks etc. now have carryin-

carryout policies. Isn't the road already an excellent nature trail? Possibly closing it in high use times such as bird

migration would be good. I don't see any need to tear it up with construction.


